
DEANS COUNCIL 
December 14, 2021 

Minutes  
 
The Deans Council met on Tuesday, December 14, 2021, from 8:30-10:00 a.m. in the Koch Hall 
Board Room, room 2014.  Those present were Austin Agho (Chair), Tammi Dice, Gail Dodge, 
Stuart Frazer, Kate Hawkins, Khan Iftekharuddin, Jonathan Leib, David Metzger, Jeff Tanner, 
and Robert Wojtowicz. The following agenda items were discussed. 
 

Graduate Degrees and Concentrations  
 
Robert Wojtowicz presented the recommendation from the Faculty Senate for revisions 
to the Graduate Catalog policy on Additional Graduate Degrees and Concentrations.  The 
Deans suggested several revisions.  Dr. Wojtowicz will consult with the Graduate 
Administrators Council on the additional revisions and report back to the Deans Council 
following their review. 
 

3. Faculty Senate Issue AY20-34-C Revisions to the Graduate Catalog Policy on the 
Responsible Conduct of Research 
 



department.  The revisions will be forwarded to President Hemphill for review and 
approval. 
 

5. Faculty Senate Issue AY21-14-B&C System of Grading 
 





lack of a clear definition of serious deficiency.  There was also concern about who 
would need to identify the deficiency; that is, just the chair, just the dean, or the dean 
and the chair.  Dr. Hawkins will follow up with the Deans to try to identify a path 
forward.  She will discuss the issue further with Austin Agho following the 
consultation with the Deans. 


